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Dear Parents, 
 
On the 15th December all children will be taking part in an Elf Run. We will be running a mile wearing an elf 
hat! Hats will be provided for all children on the day. 
 
Today, your child will be bringing home a sponsorship envelope. Please could you ask family and friends to 
sponsor your child who will be running a mile to raise money for the Hospice of the Good Shepherd. The 
whole school will be taking part to raise money for this great cause and to have some fun. 
 
Thanks in advance, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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